COUNTRY CLUB HILLS NEWS BULLETIN

P
A D
P R
Next paper
E I drive is
R V Saturday,
E April 13.

Anyone who missed the last collection be sure to get in on this one. Leave papers tied in bundles at model house by 10 AM. Leave at foot of driveway by 8:30 if you can't get them to the Model House.

NEXT CIVIC ASSOCIA#

TION MEETING 1s

Thursday, April 11,

SPM, Layton Hall School

We hope to have a representative from Bolgiano's to discuss lawn and plant care.

Don't forget--April 11, 8 PM, Layton

Hall School.

IT'S TIME TO DANCE

Dance tickets are now available. \$5.00 per couple, B.Y.O.L.

Make your plans now to attend our big spring dance at the Court House Country Club.

The Date is April 26, from 9:30 to 1:30. See your seccion's representative for tickets.

Chest X-Ray's available: Free chest X-Rays will be available at the mobile X-Ray unit at the Fairfax Ford Building, on April 9 from eleven to five. Here's your chance to get that all important check-up.

BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE reports almost 100% participation in our community tree planting project. They are making rapid progress on this project, so we should see spectacular results soon!

CAR POOL WANTED: Chris Steier, 406 Spring Lake, has a parking permit for the vicinity of Sixteenth and Constitution. Hours: 8:30 to 5. Phone number: CR 3-3599.

DUES

Stuart Anderson, our treasurer wants to remind you that he will be calling on you shortly, both by phone and in person in a membership drive for dues. Remember, we cannot function without some operating capitol, which is actually your dues.

DANCE TICKET INFORMATION may be secured from Pat McMann, CR 3-3584, or Joe Bowman, CR 3-2730.

CIVIC ASSOCIATION NEWS BULLETIN

* # FREE DOOR 4 4 4 PRIZE * * CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEETS * 茶 THURSDAY, MAY 9 * * * LAYTON HALL SCHOOL 4 * 8 PM 46 Plan now to come and bring your neighbors! 4 45 45 * FREE DOOR # PRIZE 4 **촳**춙춖춖춙똣춖똣춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖춖

WHAT shall our Civic Association be--DYNAMIC or LETHARGIC?

Mr. Bun B. Bray, President of the Federation of Civic Associations will speak on how to build up your Civic Association. The rest is up to you!

Beginning with this meeting, a free door prize will be given to some lucky member each time. It could be you!

COMMUNITY BEAUTIFICATION REPORT: Work on the trees goes forward--trees will be planted next fall. All nurseries contacted recommended waiting until fall. A representative will call on you shortly for your order.

Designs for the proposed entranceways are being studied, and Col. Jones hopes to be able to have the work begun shortly.

THE NEXT PAPER DRIVE will be held the middle of June. Don't forget to save all old newspapers and magazines. Watch for the announcement of the next pick up.

DID YOU KNOW---That Country Club Hills Civic Association now sponsors a team in the Fairfax Little League? Notices of games and schedules will appear in local papers.

WORK has been started on a supplement to the TELEPHONE DIRECTORY. All new residents of the community are asked to call the secretary at CR 3-1016, or to send her a postcard at 208 Park Hill Place, giving names of family members, address, and phone number.

BABY SITTER: Judy Jones, age 15; CR 3-4569; 50@ents per hour.